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BOARD EXPRESSES APPRECIATION TO STUDENT TRUSTEES  
 

Student Trustees Arianna Kennedy and Zach McGlynn received the thanks of the 

Board of Trustees and senior administration, as they attended their last Board 

meeting of the 2018-2019 school year.   

 

“Arianna and Zach have been outstanding student trustees and each month have 

brought to the board table engaging and informative reports that have kept 

trustees up-to-date on the happenings in the life of their schools,” says John Van 

Heck, Chair of the Board.   

 

“I want to thank Zach and Arianna for their tremendous dedication to the role of 

Student Trustee and for the support they provided to trustees and to senior 

administration,” says Deb Crawford, Director of Education.  “Their reports are 

very often the highlight of our meetings!” 

 

Arianna, who represented St. Patrick’s Catholic High School and Zach, who 

represented Ursuline College, were each presented with a token of appreciation 

by the Board. 

 

Each spring, two students – one from each Catholic high school – are selected to 

represent their schools at the board table.  Ethan Gilhula from Ursuline College 

and Kyra Mevis from St. Patrick’s have been named as Student Trustees for 

2019-2020.  They will attend their first Board meeting in August. 
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